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ACTION 
 

TITLE:      Consider Approving the Participation in  
CACFP for 2025-2026 

 
DATE:      August 25, 2025 
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR:  Mr. Charles Warren, Chief Financial Officer 
 
      Ms. Grace George, Director of Child Nutrition 
 

Dr. Sarah Yancey, Supervisor of Early Childhood 
Education 

 
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
The Special Nutrition Programs (SNP) provides reimbursement for well-balanced, nutritious 
meals and snacks served to individuals enrolled in the Child and Adult Care Food Program 
(CACFP).  
 
In Arkansas, CACFP is administered by the Arkansas Department of Human Services, Division of 
Child Care and Early Childhood Education, and Special Nutrition Programs. Fort Smith School 
District utilizes the program for reimbursement of required snacks provided to preschool 
children. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
The Administration recommends the Board approve the participation of the District in the 
CACFP for the 2025-2026 school year.  
 
If the Board agrees, the motion would read: move to approve the District’s participation in CACFP 
for the 2025-2026 school year.  
  
 


